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HOUSE BILL 28 

Version B 

 

“An Act relating to the registration of commercial vessels; and providing for an effective date.” 
 

EXPLANATION OF CHANGES 

(Revised 4.2.21) 

 

House Bill 28 was amended in the House Fisheries committee to ensure the Commercial 

Fisheries Entry Commission will be able to bill and collect $8 registration fee for 2022 prior 

January 1, 2022.  This amendment was adopted at the request of the Commercial Fisheries Entry 

Commission.  The specific changes in the CS for House Bill 28(FSH) are below. 

 

• Section three was amended to add 2022 as the year for which the $8 registration fee will 

begin being billed for and collected by the Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission. 

 

• Section six in version A of the bill, the January 1, 2022 effective date, was deleted. 

 

• The effective date for the entire bill was amended to be immediate.  

 

 

 

  

 

 
  


